
Recommendation from the Audit, Standards and Governance Committee – Thursday 

14th September 2023 

 

Financial Compliance Report including update on Statements of Accounts 

RECOMMENDED 

“that Cabinet ascertain from the Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities 

(DLUHC) the mechanism for audit of local authorities’ accounts to be caught up as per their 

press release.” 

 


